DECEMBER 17, 2021



Stay connected to **NPHS** and **CCPS**

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

As we approach winter break, I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to the entire North Point Family – students, parents and staff. Overall, everyone has come together to make our full return to school a successful experience. As we ring out 2021, we look forward to the new opportunities that 2022 will bring. I would like to encourage everyone to relax, take time for family and friends and to be grateful for all that we have.

During the holiday season please continue to be safe and take precautions to prevent the continued spread of Covid-19 - wear your mask, wash your hands, and consider vaccinations. We ask that parents and students continue to keep NPHS administration aware of positive covid diagnoses and quarantining due to contact with Covid-positive individuals during winter break. Continued communication during this time will allow us to properly address these situations.

We appreciate the attention that our NPHS community has given to preventing the spread of Covid. We want to continue to work to keep all members of our community safe and healthy.

Happy Holidays! Enjoy the break!

SENIOR CLASS CAP AND GOWN ORDERS

The deadline for ordering graduation announcements and your cap and gown is December 21. *All seniors* must go online to Jostens and enter an order for a cap and gown. You can still place your cap and gown order even if you have not paid your senior dues yet. There will not be a charge for the cap and gown on the Jostens order. The cap and gown fee is covered in the senior dues.

Senior Class Jostens Orders

YEARBOOK ORDERS

Yearbooks can be ordered online at <u>yearbookordercenter.com</u>. Use job number 13469. Save \$5 if you order by January 17th.

WINTER BREAK

Winter break begins Thursday, December 23. Students are scheduled to return January 3.

